
  
 

 

 
 

 

 
Walmley Junior School, Walmley Ash Road, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1JB 

T: 0121 351 1346 F: 0121 313 0194 W: www.walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk E: enquiry@walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk 

 

17th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re:  Y6 France Residential Trip – 20th-24th June 2022 

 

I thought I would give you an update on where we are with our France trip and I am pleased to tell you 

that 69 children have now booked a place, which is brilliant!  (We currently have 70 places reserved at 

the hotel, so if anyone else decides they would like to come with us, please contact the office as soon as 

possible). 

 

Our last letter informed you that the approximate total cost for the trip would depend on the final 

numbers. I can now confirm that the actual cost will be £380.00 per pupil as previously advised and the 

payment schedule remains as follows: 

 £70 deposit (non- refundable)  

 £160 to be paid by 29th January 2022 

 £150 to be paid by 28th April 2022 

 

In the Spring term we will send out a Consent/Medical form for you to complete for your child.  

 

Each child will also need a new Global Health Insurance Card (GHIC) which is available online free of 

charge, or an existing valid European Health Insurance Card (EHIC). Their passport needs to be valid at 

least six months after the date of our trip.   

 

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact me in school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs S. Smith 

Deputy Headteacher and Visit Leader 
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